To whom it may concern,

It has come to our knowledge that a late night licence has been applied on the corner of 28 Bury Road and Bocholt Way, Rawtenstall. If this is correct then we strongly oppose this. We as a community, who live here, have several reasons to oppose this. As listed below.

AS LICENCE

We already have a late opening takeaway- Mimis.

We were happy the Freddy's did not get late night permission to open late because of rowdy customers misbehaving.

If you look at the location of this property, it is on the **busiest junction** of Rawtenstall. It is right on the corner. So it will be hazardous to motorists, especially **late night** as people would be under the influence of **alcohol**. It is a very dangerous place for a takeaway.

Most of the time, we shop at Tesco's, late at night, due to it being quite. The last thing we want is drunk people misbehaving or fighting near the pedestrian traffic lights, situated near the premises.

There is also a safety issue. On the side of the premises there is an unsafe canal. 5 weeks ago, there was an incident where a drunken person fell into the canal and had to be pulled out by the Fire service. So please consider this safety issue aswell, before considering a late licence.

AS		
Alisan S. Thomas		
ARome		
DS.		DALE SUNIT 2011
Mul		OSSEN ENSINA RECEIN 0 9 MAY
N. KERSHAM		
Ambonu		
Ashiran A Rlin		
AR		

L. Min Asmot A -symul W C Brown NOOR AL-1 P. extersley. N. DAVIS



ON THE SIDE OF THE PREMISES THEIR ISA GRASS VERGE LEADING TO THE CANAL WITH NO SAFETY WHATSOEVER. IT WOULD BE VERY DANGEROS FOR A LATE NIGHT TAKEAWAY





AS LISTED THE PREMISES IS LOCATED

AT A VERY BUSY JUNCTION NEAR PEDESTRIAN

LIGHTS WITH NO PARKING, IT WILL BE

HAZOROUZ TO MOTORISTS

